
Rules Committee, 

I support changing the U.S. constitution to base the election of the U.S. presidency to a National 

Popular Vote. 

I understand the original intent behind the Electoral College, and even agree that it was a smart 

decision for the time it was written, but as times change, laws change, and the people evolve, I do 

not think that we need such a "safety net" anymore and should only go by the National Popular Vote. 
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